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24 November 2020 
Dear Parent/ Guardian,  

Year Group Closure – Year 11 

As a result of the year group closure announced yesterday for Year 11, please find attached 

a Google Form here that we request you complete. This Google Form allows us to collect 

important data on three key areas: 

1. Special Provision – whether you require your child to attend school during the 

isolation period. Further details on criteria which must be met to access this facility is 

included in the google form.  Pease note, students who have been directly required to 

self-isolate as a result of being in close proximity with a person who has tested positive 

to coronavirus will unfortunately not be able to attend this provision.  

2. Free School Meal entitlement and supporting you during this time – this form also 

asks those who are entitled to Free School Meals whether they wish to collect a parcel 

weekly from school to support with food which would have otherwise been provided 

for your child(ren) during the school lunch break. 

3. Laptop/Computer Internet access – We are able to collect data from you with regard 

to the access your child(ren) has at home. Please indicate on this form if this is 

something that applies to your child/ family.  

We would appreciate two minutes of your time to complete this form as to inform us of the 

support that is required for your child.  

Please be reminded that self-isolation for Year 11 ends on Friday 4 December, with students 

returning to school on Monday 7 December.  

Should your child require further support or you have any safeguarding concerns please ask 

them to complete the wellbeing section of their Class Charts app which notifies their Head of 

Year, or alternatively email mersafeguarding@maidenerleghtrust.org. This email account is 

regularly checked by the safeguarding team.  

We look forward to seeing Year 11 return to school, in the meantime, stay safe and well.  

Yours sincerely 

 
Miss C Burns 

Senior Assistant Headteacher 
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